
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                    

          Thursday May 30, 2024        

 

 

NDC VOLTA YOUTH WING APPRECIATES NEWLY REGISTERED VOTERS 

 

We extend our deep appreciation and congratulations to the 40,886 newly registered 

voters in the Volta Region. This step is a very fundamental constitutional right and 

offers you a great opportunity to participate in your very first election in 2024, and 

beyond.  

 

At the close of registration, we had a total number of newly registered voters for the 

Volta Region to be 40,886, constituting 21,847 females and 19,039 males, representing 

53.40% and 46.60% respectively. 

 

Your registration is coming at a material time in the nation, where the economy is at 

its worst in our history at the hands of the current government. As such, your 

participation in the 2024 elections is a communal action, to the redemption of Ghana 

and the citizens.  This, we urge you to take as a pledge, and be a nation builder by 

voting for change.  

 

Please be assured we shall engage you on our policies and nation building agenda.  

 

Finally, please be informed that the process for transferring of votes has begun today 

and will continue until June 14th.  

 

We are also very grateful to the Regional Leadership Team, our Constituency & 

Branch Officers, Directorates of SHS Outreach, TEIN Secretariat and Volunteer Corps 

for their stellar efforts towards the registration.  

 

Thank you once again for your commitment to our democratic process. Together, we 

shall build Ghana, and make her great and strong.   

 

 

 

 

 

MATHIAS ALAGBO  

Volta Regional Youth Organizer 

Box HP 266, Ho. Volta Region 
 

Mathias Alagbo   – 024 178 61 68 
Junior Asiemoah  – 020 721 45 83 
Johnson Samlafo  – 054 652 63 53 
 

mkalagbo@gmail.com 
Our Ref: …………………….………… 

Your Ref: ……………………………… 
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